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Ottawa, December 6, 1920.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

the 3rd instant, and in reply I beg to say that the

nawaga schools should close on the 22nd instant for

Christmasbringing and re-open again on January 3rd.

Your obedient servant.

F.Truby King.

Secretary.
Asst. Deputy a

Letourneau, Esq.,

Asst. Indian Agent,

St. Constant, Que.
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